
 

 

 

 

 

February 3, 2017 

Via Electronic Mail 

Wayne Johnson 
CenturyLink Communications Company, LLC 
925 High St., 9 South of 9 
Des Moines, IA 50309 
Wayne.johnson3@centurylink.com 
 
Re:   Notice of Nebraska Technology & Telecommunications Application for Certificate of Authority for Local 
Exchange Service 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

I am writing to advise you that Nebraska Technology & Telecommunications (NT&T) has filed an application with the 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission for a Certificate of Authority for Local Exchange Service.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or if I can be of other assistance.  You can reach me 719-

266-4334 or via e-mail at chuttsell@tcatel.com. 

Sincerely, 

 

Curt Huttsell, Ph.D. 
Senior Regulatory Consultant 
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